
47603-18B

UPC Code: 07847729087

Country of Origin: United States - *Eligible
for ARRA funded projects

*May include one or more globally sourced components.

Voice, Data and Video Distribution
Brand Features

Use 4x18 Telephone Distribution Board to distribute up to four telephone lines through
18 telephone connections, making it suitable for phone, fax or modem.

Item Description

4x18 Telephone Distribution Board.  Distributes up to 4 telephone lines through 18
connections.  Includes 18 modular RJ-45 jack outputs (Line 1,2,3,4).  Includes 4 pair
110 type IDC input.  pkd: 1/small box, 4/carton boxed.
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